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Assistant Director Report  

Annual Meeting   

October 19, 2022  

        KIP Project 

 

1. Year in Review  

The first year of the KIP immunization grant has been completed. KALHD remains in an overall 

good position with the grant and continues to maintain various projects associated with the grant.  

• Listserv and newsletters remain strong. Over 210 subscribers as of October 10, 2022. I will 

send a yearly survey of the newsletter sometime within the next couple of months.  

• Attendance at immunization events (including KALHD sponsored events) remains strong.  

• Kansas Association of Counties (KAC) subgrant is also going well.  

 

2. Upcoming Project Ideas  

If you have any ideas or suggestions about new projects for the KIP grant, please reach out to me. 

Otherwise, KALHD will continue the current projects.  

 

3. Immunization Survey Update  

The immunization survey group met on October 12 to review the survey results. A communications 

recommendations booklet and training module will be created for immunization providers to better 

communicate with other types of providers. More information to come.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


